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Docket No. 50-440
Docket No. 50-441

The Cleveland Electric Illuminating
Company

ATTN: Mr. Murray R. Edelman
Vice President
Nuclear Group

Post Office Box 5000
Cleveland, OH 44101

Gentlemen:

We have received your quality assurance program submittal of June 2,1983, for
Perry Nuclear Power Plant Units 1 and 2. Please be advised that Paragraph
(3)(11) of 10 CFR 50.55(f) requires the following when changes to the quality
assurance program description reduce prior ccmmitments:

The submittal of a change to the Safety Analysis Report quality assurance
program description must include all pages affected by that change and
must be accompanied by a forwarding letter identifying the change, the
reason for the change, and the basis for concluding that the revised
program incorporating the change continues to satisfy the criteria of
Appendix B of this part and the Safety Analysis Report quality assurance
program description commitments previously accepted by the NRC (the
letter need not provide the basis for changes that correct spelling,
punctuation, or editorial items).

Because each change to the program is considered to represent a potential
reduction in commitment, the requirements of Paragraph (3)(ii) apply.
Accordingly, your submittal letter for each revision to the program descrip-
tion should satisfy this requirement by (1) identifying each change, (2) the
reason for each change, and (3) the basis for concluding that the revised
program incorporating each change continues to satisfy the criteria of
10 CFR 50, Appendix B and the Safety Analysis Report quality assurance program
description commitments.

Your letter of submittal which forwards quality assurance program description
changes is not in accordance with the requirements of Paragraph (3)(11) of
10 CFR 50.55(f). Therefore, we request that your submittal be revised to
fully comply with the requirements and that it be forwarded to this office
within 30 days of the receipt of this letter.
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The Cleveland Electric Illuminating 2 4 6 1984Company ,

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr. F. Hawkins
of my staff (312-790-5555).

Sincerely,

Criciral Si;=d by R.D.L'alhep'-

R. L. Spessard, Director
Division of Reactor Safety

cc: J. Waldron, Plant Manager
L. Beck, General Supervisor

Licensing and Fuels Manageme~nt
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
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Resident Inspector, RIII
Harold W. Kchn, Ohio EPA
Terry J. Lodge, Esq.
James W. Harris, State of Ohio
Robert H. Quillin, Ohio

Department of Health
J. Stefano, LPM, NRR
J. N. Grace, IE
G. T. Ankrum, IE
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